
Subject: Portage College Scholarship Dinner 

From: Rick Flumian <Rick.Flumian@portagecollege.ca> 

Date: Feb 22, 2019, 2:00 PM 

To: Craig Copeland <CCopeland@coldlake.com>,Kevin Nagoya <KNagoya@coldlake.com> 
Hi Guys 
  
I am just sending you this note with all the details for our upcoming Fundraising Dinner on April 6th. 
Attached is the poster, sponsorship opportunities and if you wanted to donate anything to our silent 
auction. I know you have been big supporters in the past to our scholarship dinners. We are hoping you 
can join us again for this fun evening with 2 great speakers Rene Bourque and Jordin Tootoo. I will follow 
up with a phone call in the coming week, just wanted you to have the information before hand to look 
at. I hope to see you there. 
  
Thanks,  
  
Rick Flumian | Manager Community Relations  
Box 417  •  9531 94 Avenue  •  Lac La Biche, Alberta T0A 2C0 
W. 780-623-5591  •  C. 780-404-3405 
rick.flumian@portagecollege.ca 
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